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Upcoming Dates: 
 

April 13 – PTO meeting 6:30 p.m. – Horizon’s Library 
 
April 14 - Market Day Pickup – 5:30-6:15 p.m. 

 
April 16 – Bingo Night 6:00 p.m. – Bartlett High 

School 

Tuesday, April 13th 

– PTO Meeting 
Come find out what’s going on 
at Horizon. This will be an 
allocation meeting, which mean 
this is when we decide what 
projects for fund for next 
year. You need to have 
attended three meetings and 
be a PTO member in order to 
vote. We meet in the Learning 
Center at 6:30 p.m. A $25 
Barnes and Noble gift card will 
be raffled off at the end of 
the meeting 
 
 

Bingo NightBingo NightBingo NightBingo Night    
Bingo Night will be held on Friday, 
April 16 at BARTLETT HIGH 

SCHOOL – and not Tefft Middle 
School – from 6 to 9 p.m. Raffle 
prizes value over $6,000!! Items in 
the raffle include: Bilateral LASIK 
eye surgery-conditions apply, patio 
heaters (like the ones  raffled at 
the Fun Fair), gift certificates 
from area businesses, digital 
camera, video MP3 player, home 
Puppet theatre and puppets 
Guitar Hero for PlayStation 3 and 
Xbox, Guitar Hero for Nintendo 
DS and other Nintendo games. 
Bingo cards are free and individual 
Bingo game prizes will have a 
higher value than in the past. 
There will be pizza, soda, water, 
Capri Sun and candy available for 
purchase plus FREE popcorn. Pizza 
pre-order forms are due back on 
Tuesday, April 13.  

 
 

Market Day 
Another BIG thank you to all 
the parent, teacher and kid 
helpers that donate their time 
to make Market Day sales a 
success. According to the 
Market Day website, Horizon 
has earned over $16,000 as of 
March 15! Fast and easy online 
ordering is available at 
marketday.com with Horizon's 
account #21159. Online orders 
are due by Saturday, April 10 
at 11 p.m. The next pick-up date 
is Wednesday, April 14 from 
5:30- 6:15 p.m. in the gym. 
 

 

Did you know that student patrols help younger students get to the right bus place 
after school and monitor class lines in the morning? 

 

A message from the 
Hanover Park Police 

Department: 
Did you know that it is illegal 
for any person to carry or 
possess air pistols or pellet 
guns as well as discharge any 
air pistol or pellet guns from 
or across any street, sidewalk, 
road, highway, or public land or 
any public place? Pellet guns 
can be taken for real weapons 
and will elicit the same 
response that a real gun would 
from the police.   
 

“Every child is born a 
genius” – 

Richard Buckminster 

Fuller 
 


